
Backup Information Packet

Concerning a public hearing to consider floodplain 
variance requests by Mr. Matt Worrall to allow 
construction of a  single-family residence at 1104 
Richardine Avenue in the 25-year and 100-year 
floodplains of Tannehill Branch and to waive the 
requirement to dedicate a drainage easement to the full 
limit of the 100-year floodplain for the footprint of the 
proposed house. 

1.     Site Location Map with Floodplains for 1104 Richardine 
Avenue.  

2. 1104 Richardine Avenue Floodplain Map
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